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From: Board of Pharmacy
To: PHARM-GENERAL@DCALISTS.CA.GOV
Cc: Pharmacy_Subscriberlist@DCA
Subject: Product Recall - Baxter
Date: Tuesday, September 06, 2016 11:54:27 AM


Baxter is recalling the item/lot(s) below due to increased reports of damaged
product that may alter the predicted release of scopolamine following transdermal
application. This recall is to the pharmacy level.  Affected product started shipping
February 24, 2016.


Description Lot # Exp Date NDC UPC
TRANSDERM SCOP MULTPK
PATCH 24


FV5908 06/30/18 10019055302 31001955302
FX1520 06/30/18
GB4910 09/30/18
GC4210 09/30/18
GE1927 12/31/18
GF6017 01/31/19
GH8065 02/28/19


Please immediately check your inventory, quarantine, discontinue distribution of the
affected product, and contact your wholesaler for directions.
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